CORRESPONDENCE RECOGNIZING STAFF
FOR MHLS BOARD MEETING OF JULY 12, 2017

CORRESPONDENCE

e Thank you note to Merribeth Advocate, Assistant Director, and Rebekkah Smith Aldrich,
Coordinator for Library Sustainability, from Linda Deubert, Director Heermance Library, for the
positive results experienced from their exceptional Board Training Session.

e Thank you note to Tom Sloan, Executive Director, from Assembly Member, Didi Barrett, for
publicizing her recent $20,000 grant for Summer Reading Programs, and for all libraries do for
their communities.




From: Linda Deubert <director@heermancelibrary.org>

Date: May 18, 2017 at 1:42:03 PM EDT

To: Rebekkah Smith Aldrich <rsmith@midhudson.org>, "Merribeth Advocate, MHLS"
<madvocate@midhudson.org™>, Tom Sloan <tsloan@midhudson.org>

Subject: Positive results from MHLS trustee training

Merribeth and Rebekkah,

I want to thank you again for the Board Training you did at our library when all 9 trustees
were able to attend. After the meeting one of our newer Board Members, Tom Silvious, was very
proactive with a Board Effectiveness Review. He just sent out the attached results today for
tonight's board meeting. I thought you might be happy to see some concrete results from your
exceptional training session,

Linda

Linda Deubert, Director
Heermance Memorial Library
1 Ely Street

Coxsackie NY 12051
518-731-8084
www.heermancelibrary.org
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